
From: Jonathan Peterson
To: Joanna Waldstreicher; Robert Knop
Cc: Ezra Reese; Emma Anspach; Jacquelyn Lopez
Subject: AOR 2024-05 Withdrawal of Questions 2 and 3
Date: Thursday, April 4, 2024 4:35:24 PM

Joanna and Bob,
 
On behalf of our client, Nevadans for Reproductive Freedom (“NFRF”), we write to inform the
Commission that NFRF no longer plans to engage in the activities proposed in questions 2 and 3 of
the pending advisory opinion request (AOR 2024-05).  Because these questions now ask about
hypothetical activities under 11 CFR § 112.1(b), they no longer qualify as proper questions for the
Commission to consider in the advisory opinion context.  Accordingly, NFRF withdraws questions 2
and 3 of AOR 2024-05.
 
Please confirm receipt of this email at your earliest convenience.

 
Jonathan Peterson
Elias Law Group LLP
202-987-4913
jpeterson@elias.law
 
CONFIDENTIAL: This email may contain privileged or confidential information and is for the sole use of the intended
recipient(s). Any unauthorized use or disclosure of this communication is prohibited. If you believe that you have received
this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete it from your system.
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